North Street

Road Closure

YOUR LOGO HERE

What's happening and why:

Due to a history of poor stormwater drainage in the area, work will soon begin to upgrade the
stormwater system to improve how rainwater is collected and managed. To ensure the safety of

both road users and the team working on site, a majority of this work will be completed under a full
road closure.
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Insert location of Work - thls should be mapped as i
Where: - o]

North Street from Canada Street to
Oxford Street.

When: g
Project Duration: Monday, July 7, 2025 e ' North Street
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Road closure: scheduled to be in place
from 7:00 am on Monday, July 14,
2025 until 5:00pm on Tuesday, July 22,
2025.
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Expected disruption:

During the road closure, normal traffic will not be permitted. However, access for residents and
pedestrians will be maintained. Please note there may be a short delay as on site team escort
residents through the closure area.

Other important information:

Due to this work being directly in front of Timaru Boys High School, the project will take place
during the school holidays to minimise disruption to students and residents.

Discuss other applicable information such as:
e Expected TTM - cones/signs/e stop/ lane switch etc.
e bus stop relocation
e whether or not residents should still put out their rubbish bins as normal
e Any notes about the of safety/pets/children/contractors/road users
e Can they expect excess noise, dust, vibrations etc.

Contact information:

Client organisation - Project Manager Name - Phone number
Contractor company - Site Supervisor Name - Phone Number

Thank you for your cooperation while we complete this important work. If you
have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to get in touch using the
contact details above.



